AMERICAN BREXIT COMMITTEE
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PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19103




February 15, 2024




TO:  Ms. Amanda Sloat
National Security Council 

FROM:  John Corcoran, Esq. Chairman

RE:  American Response to British Treachery

This will follow up our previous correspondence regarding Britain’s continued mockery of 
The Good Friday Agreement and the U. S. State Department’s lack of a response to their destabilizing actions aimed at the peace process in Ireland.  

We enclose our most recent correspondence with Majority Leader Schumer.  We appreciate that you share this concern and hopefully the Department of State will soon acknowledge these  disturbing developments by this Tory government.  

If you have any questions about this material, please do not hesitate to contact me.



